FAIRFIELD TEAMKIDS

NEWSLETTER

WHAT'S BEEN HAPPENING

Hello Fairfield Families,
What an amazing term 3 we have had here at TeamKids!

Children have participated in Cooking Club and making pizza
muffins, sushi, rice paper rolls and chocolate crackles. In our Art
Attack Club — children have completed activities such as painting,
masks, keyrings, and activities to celebrate Father’s Day/ Special
Person Day. Super Sports has been very popular with children
participating in Basketball tournaments, Soccer Games and Time
Trial challenges. Hama Bead club was created by the children this
term and enables children to further develop their fine motor and
creative skills. Children have created space themed, Minecraft and
Pokemon creations.

Spring Holiday Program bookings are now open! Please join us for
all the amazing In-House Days, Incursions and Excursions by
securing your spot via your TeamKids account. Excursion days fill
up fast — so please book in quickly.

Medical Reminder

If your child has asthma, allergies or anaphylaxis — please ensure

medication is dropped off at the service prior to your child attending.

Medication will need to be in it’s original packaging (we cannot
accept anything less) and will need to be kept at the service and
given to the staff in order for your child to attend. All medical,
additional needs & dietary requirements will also need to be stated
on your child’s enrolment.

IMPORTANT DATES e

EEH WED 18t SEPTEMBER 2024

Join us for a Party as we celebrate the end
of Term 3!

EE FRI 20t SEPTEMBER 2024

Last day of Term 3. We will operate from 2pm today to
accommodate the early finish.

EEH MON 23 SEPTEMBER 2024

Spring Holiday Program starts today! Join in all the
fun by securing your spot via your TeamKids
account.

Service Mobile: 0411 108 797
Office Phone: 1300035000

‘D

TEAMKIDS CLUBS

ASC WEEK: 5 — 11

MONDAY

Programmed Activities

TUESDAY
Cooking Club

WEDNESDAY
Art Attack Club

THURSDAY
Super Sports Club

FRIDAY
Hama Bead Club

Service Email:
Office Email:

fairfieldps@teamkids.com.au

info@teamkids.com.au



Electronic Sign In/ Out
for Families

All TeamKids venues require electronic sign/out. Any person
signing your children in or out from TeamKids care must be
listed on your TeamKids account and be authorised to collect
your child.

If you have a 4 digit pin on your account, please ensure this
has been provided to them prior to arrival as only account
holders can see this information.

These details can be updated via your TeamKids account at
any time.

To add a PIN number to your account, please log into your
TeamKids account and follow the steps below. TeamKids
cannot add or change the PIN on your behalf, as this is a

security measure set up by parents.

1.Log into your TeamKids account.

2.Select “Update Account.”

3.Locate the section labeled "Sign In/Out Security Code."

o This is an optional field, but when set, you will be

required to enter the PIN when signing children in or
out of sessions.

4.Add a PIN.

5.Select “Save” at the bottom of the page.

Please note, anyone dropping off or picking up must have this
PIN.
If you need to change this at any time, please follow the above
steps.
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